
ELMIRA HIGH SCHOOL STUDENT COUNCIL LEADERSHIP  
INFORMATION FOR STUDENTS SEEKING ELECTIVE OFFICE 

 
Thank you for your interest in being a part of the 2020-2021 EHS Leadership course! Below you will find important 
information regarding running for office. 
ASB Positions​: 

● President 
● Vice President 
● Sergeant in Arms 
● Secretary 
● Treasurer 
● Publicity Manager 

Class Officer Positions​: 

● President 
● Vice President 
● Secretary 
● Treasurer 

Officer responsibility descriptions are included in the application. 

1. Applications for elective office (ASB or Class Office) are available here as an attachment. Please be sure to 
select the “EHS SC Application.” If you would like the application in a different format, please call or email 
Mrs. Ellis at  

PH: 541-632-4287 
Email: eellis@fernridge.k12.or.us  
Other document formats might include: Google Doc, Word, or Pages 

2. Applications are due ​May 27, 2020​. Completed applications can be emailed to Mrs. Ellis, returned to the 
school, or shared with Mrs. Ellis on Google Drive (using the above email address). 

3. Candidates will be notified no later than June 1, 2020, about the acceptance of their application.  
4. If a candidate’s application is accepted, a copy of the candidate’s speech will be mailed home and/or posted 

into Homeroom Google Classrooms by ​June 1, 2020​.  
5. Individual campaigning is strongly discouraged. Please be mindful that not everyone will have the same 

access to campaigning technology. Current Leadership students will promote the upcoming elections but will 
not endorse an individual candidate.  

6. Voting will take place the first week of June. All votes must be submitted by ​June 5, 2020​. Ballots will be 
accessible to the student body in Homeroom Google Classrooms via Google Forms or printed ballots sent 
home for those with limited technology access. Printed ballots can be returned to the school along with 
distance learning packets.  

7. Candidates who are elected to office will be notified the following week of June and their duties will begin at 
a time in August for planning, to be determined at a later date. Candidates who did not receive enough votes 
for the position they were seeking can either fill an open position via a special election in the fall or remain in 
the course as a member-at-large. This decision must be communicated to Mrs. Ellis by the last day of 
school, June 12, 2020.  



 
 
 

INFORMATION FOR STUDENTS SEEKING MEMBER-AT-LARGE POSITIONS 
 

1. Applications for Member-at-Large are available here as an attachment, too. Please be sure to select the 
“Member_at_Large Application.” If you would like the application in a different format, please call or email 
Mrs. Ellis at  

PH: 541-632-4287 
Email: eellis@fernridge.k12.or.us  
Other document formats might include: Google Doc, Word, or Pages 

2. Applications are due ​June 5, 2020​. Completed applications can be emailed to Mrs. Ellis, returned to the 
school, or shared with Mrs. Ellis on Google Drive (using the above email address). 

3. Please note that available spots for the course will go to students seeking election first, and depending on 
the amount of elective office candidates we have, Member-at-Large spots may be limited. 

 


